
Dear North Ridge Families,

On behalf of the North Ridge Primary School PTA, I would like to take this
opportunity to say a big welcome back to all our returning families and a super warm
welcome to all our incoming families. I am honored to serve as your PTA president
and very much looking forward to an exciting school year together!
The North Ridge PTA is committed to supporting the hard-working faculty in their
efforts to make a difference in the education and well-being of our children. We
work closely and collaboratively with the staff to bring exciting and engaging
supplementary activities and events to the students. We have a ton of exciting
things planned for the 2023-24 school year!
Please consider joining our welcoming, thriving, and friendly PTA. There are
countless benefits to joining. PTA assists in the link between school and home for
both the children as well as the parents. Your dues go to support supplemental
programs such as field trips, shows, fun day activities, as well as the local and state
PTA educational advocacy. Membership is required to chair committees and to be a
class parent. PTAmeeting attendance is not required but is encouraged and
attending is a great opportunity to learn about all the amazing things that happen in
the school, the district, and the community. Also, you will hear fromMrs. Rihm and
the teacher representatives about North Ridge and district happenings. Being
involved on any level, big or small, in your child’s school is a rewarding experience
for you and your child.
For up-to-date information on North Ridge events, be sure to visit Backpack News:
https://www.commackschools.org/BackpackNews1.aspx
Thank you for your support and please feel free to reach out to me with any
questions. Wishing you all a wonderful school year. North Ridge truly is… a Very
Fine Place!

Warm Regards,

Marissa Bivona
Natalia Metzger
North Ridge Primary School PTA Presidents
northridgeptacommack@gmail.com




